
HB 929 -- Unemployment Compensation

Sponsor:  Walsh

This bill changes the laws regarding unemployment compensation. 
The requirement that employers with 250 or more employee must
file their quarterly wage report electronically by magnetic media
or the Internet is changed to require employers with 50 or more
employees to file in that manner. 

The Division of Employment Security within the Department of
Labor and Industrial Relations is authorized additional options
to collect unpaid contributions, interest, or penalties from an
employer imposed under the Unemployment Compensation Law.  The
division may serve the employer a notice of assessment for these
amounts by certified or registered mail and may file a
certificate of lien for their payment with the recorder of deeds
in the county in which the employer owns property or has a place
of business.


